
YORK AREA RADIO CONTROL CLUB MINUTES 
 
DATE:    Members in attendance:      Officers in attendance:    

TREASURES REPORT 

SECRETARYS REPORT: 

SAFETY REPORT: 

FIELD REPORT: 

OLD BUSINESS: 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Credits Debits Last month 
total

Credits Debits

Credits Debits Current total

 Treasures report was not provided at this time.

Accepted without changes

 Gary Rodriquez reported on NICADS and TD on LIPO/LIFE maintenance over the winter.

TD asked the members for their thoughts on what needs to be done for field maintenance this spring.  
Members 
Reported that our safety barrier fence needs replacing,  D. Mittle sign needs to be hung, aerating, 
seeding and 
Rolling needs to be performed again.  And possibly work on our field benches.  

• Keith Brackin has had no success in locating  our tax exempt number, it was decided by the 
members that 
The club would start from scratch in obtaining a new tax exempt number so we could obtain a 

small game 
Of chance license.  Keith Brackin said he would complete paperwork and submit to authorities. 

• TD reported that our current website has been cancelled.  The cost verses its use and not having the  
Capabilities to update the site was not beneficial.  Keith B. is currently working on another site that 
Would cost half the current price and allow us to update it.  A motion passed to implement this 

action.   
A concern was raised that the new site is only Apple Mac updateable. 
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• Our 2014 mall shows are in question due to the West Manchester mall reconstruction. 
• The 2014 electric 2.4 MHz only float fly was discussed in length.  Location is at Lake Redman at 

the  
Crossroads of Spartan and Hess roads, York PA.  This will be a club sponsored event open to the 

public 
At no cost.  Flying to begin at 10AM till park closing at dusk.  TD to contact park personnel to 

make final 
Arrangements and get their approval.  Club will sell hotdogs and burgers along with drinks.  

Dwight will 
Provide the retrieval water craft, but club individuals will be needed to man this boat.  Gary R. will 

bring  
A charcoal grill and charcoal.  Approval was voted on to allow for funds to start advertising in 

AMA etc. 
• Our club events for 2014 was pushed to our February meeting due to lack of time at this meeting. 
• February 14 and 15th will be the Motorama show at the Harrisburg farm show facility.  We are 

asked to  
Participate in the static display and a indoor electric fly-in. 

• Jeff  Winemiller will be holding a trade show at the York Expo center and has asked for our 
assistance in 

This fall event. 
• TD requested a by-laws change for individuals joining our club in the last quarter of the year.  

These 
Individuals would pay a full years dues when joining which would give them full membership for 

the  
Remaining year and the following year as well.  Members present approved this change and RT to 

draft  
Changes and post on Facebook for club members to view and give final approval at our February 

meeting.


